
Chloe – Company Responses 

 

Chloe Response to Earthsight 3 April 2025 
Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to reply to your letter dated 27 March.  Our 
response focuses on the core concerns that you raised in relation to the origin of leather 
sourced by Chloé and on our standard practices and relevant policies. 

Chloé is committed to ensuring transparency in the procurement of bovine leather. To this end, 
all suppliers are required to source 100% of their bovine hides exclusively from animals born, 
raised, and slaughtered in Europe and the Mediterranean Rim countries.  

Compliance with this requirement is rigorously monitored. Tanneries are required to execute a 
Letter of Engagement, thereby undertaking to produce and provide leather solely from bovine 
animals originating in the aforementioned regions. Furthermore, suppliers are expected to 
furnish all pertinent supporting documentation, such as transaction records and purchase 
orders, substantiating the European origin of the bovine hides.  

To augment traceability measures, Chloé collaborates with an independent third-party 
organization to collect and verify traceability information on a monthly basis from its tanneries, 
including Conceria Cristina and Faeda. In addition, forensic isotopic testing is conducted by an 
independent laboratory to provide further verification of the leather's declared origin. 

 Chloé is committed to ensuring ethical sourcing and upholding the integrity of its supply chain. 

 

Chloe Response to Earthsight 11 April 2025 
Thank you again for providing us the opportunity to reply and thank you for your feedback on our 
policy and practices. 

Unfortunately, I must decline this additional request on the industry’s questions. 

   

 


